
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LA weekly eRed Bag mailing 

Week commencing 9th July 2018  

This email is an official communication to schools from the North Yorkshire 

Children and Young People’s Service.  

In this issue: 

 NQT Induction Information 
 Schools Forum – Headteacher Vacancies 
 Home to School Transport 
 Exceptional E2 Funding Consultation Document 
 7 Point Briefing – Modern Day Slavery Case 
 Primary PE leads network meetings  
 EAL and GRT Service updates July 2018 
 What’s On – for Children and Families in Scarborough over Summer 

 
 
 

For Action 

 

NQT Induction Information 

Audience: All Schools 

Schools with NQTs completing Induction this term will need to submit a final 
assessment form in July. Any school employing an NQT from September needs 
to register their NQT for Induction. Provided in ‘downloads’ is a bulletin for all 
schools who currently have NQTs and those who will be employing one from 
September. Registration forms and details regarding NQT briefings and mentor 
training can be found on http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/nqt    
 
Also for your information is a briefing letter and a Letter to Headteachers 
 

Cascade to:  

Headteachers 

and NQT 

Induction 

Coordinators  

For further information contact: peter.fleming@northyorks.gov.uk    01609 536280    

 
 

Schools Forum – Headteacher Vacancies  

Audience: Primary and Secondary Headteachers 

Please CLICK HERE to read the information inviting new 
colleagues to join the Schools Forum.  

Cascade to:  

Headteachers 

For further information contact: Deborah.WILBOR@northyorks.gov.uk  

 
 
 
 
 

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/nqt
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/nqt
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Teaching/NQTs/NQT%20Briefing%20June%202018.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Teaching/NQTs/2.%20letter%20for%20HT.pdf
mailto:peter.fleming@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Attachments/cypsinfo%20-%20headteacher%20vacancies%20letter.pdf
mailto:Deborah.WILBOR@northyorks.gov.uk
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Home to School Transport 

Audience: all schools 

From 8 January to 2 April 2018, we consulted on some potential changes to our 
home to school transport policy. The new policy was approved by the council on 
16 May 2018 with changes being implemented from September 2018.  

However, councillors have requested a further short consultation to clarify one 
aspect of the new policy - the introduction of a voluntary enhanced parental 
transport allowance for certain families whose school aged children with an 
education health and care plan would be eligible for, and require, additional 
transport assistance. 

Please contact SENDTransport@northyorks.gov.uk if you have any questions 
regarding this matter.  

Cascade to:  

Staff, 

parents, 

carers and 

young 

people. 

 
 

Exceptional E2 Funding Consultation Document  

Audience: Primary, Secondary and Academy Schools  

Please CLICK HERE to be taken to the Inclusion Funding (Element 2) 

CYPSinfo webpage. At the bottom of the page you will find the consultation 

document which provides information on the changes to notional SEN budget 

(Element 2) allocations as well as a summary of the expectations as to how 

this should be used in schools.  

The consultation closes at 5pm on Friday 20th July 2018.  

Cascade to:  

Headteachers, 

School 

Governors, 

SENCOs 

For further information contact: Deborah.WILBOR@northyorks.gov.uk  

 
 
 
 

 

7 Point Briefing – Modern Day Slavery Case 

Audience: All Schools  

Please CLICK HERE to view the North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Boards 
Safeguarding Practice Review on a recent modern day slavery case in North 
Yorkshire. It includes some learning points and has some useful resources. 

Cascade to:  

SLT, DSLs  

For further information contact: lscb@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

 

 

Primary PE leads network meetings 

Audience: All Primary Schools 

North Yorkshire Sport have established a new Primary PE leads network. 

Cascade to:  

Headteachers 

and PE 

Information, updates and guidance 

mailto:SENDTransport@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/inclusion-funding-element-2
mailto:Deborah.WILBOR@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Safeguarding/NYSCB%20%207%20point%20briefing.pdf
mailto:lscb@northyorks.gov.uk
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Meetings will take place on a termly basis bringing together PE leads to discuss 
issues and share best practice. The network will have agendas that can be 
tailored to current need but will cover issues such as engaging SLT, meeting 
government requirements, utilising sports coaches, making the premium 
sustainable. 

The agenda's will be set by the teachers attending and facilitated by North 
Yorkshire Sport. The meetings give the opportunity for teachers to share best 
practice, here new ideas, address barriers/issues and problem solve to improve 
PE and school sport. 

Within the network meetings North Yorkshire Sport will promote CPD 
opportunities that partners such as YST and Sports leaders have available. 

A date for the meetings in academic year 2018-2019 are booked for 

Wednesday 10th October 2018 
Wednesday 20th February 2019 
Wednesday 12th June 2019 

16.00pm-18.00pm at York Sports Club, Clifton Park, Shipton Road, York YO30 
5RE 

Food and Refreshments will be provided. 

curriculum 

leads 

To book a place please register at the following link: 
https://www.northyorkshiresport.co.uk/north-yorkshire-and-york-pe-lead    

Or contact Gavin Phillis gavin@northyorkshiresport.co.uk  

 

EAL and GRT Service updates July 2018 

Audience: All Schools  

Please visit the EAL and GRT Service page on CYPSinfo to view the 
documents below.  

 2018: Free School EAL Health Check Flyer 

 EAL and GRT booklet 

 Training opportunities for staff teaching EAL/GRT students 

 Letter to Headteachers re the EAL & GRT Service 

Cascade to:  

Headteachers, 

Inclusion leads 

and SENCOs 

For further information contact: Rebecca.Swift@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

 

 

 

Events and Publicity 

 

 

https://www.northyorkshiresport.co.uk/north-yorkshire-and-york-pe-lead
mailto:gavin@northyorkshiresport.co.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/eal-and-grt-service-promoting-access-and-achievement
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Virtual%20school/Information%20for%20Schools/EAL/EAL%20School%20Healthcheck%20flyer.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Virtual%20school/Information%20for%20Schools/EAL/NYES_EAL%20and%20GRT%20booklet%202018%2019.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Virtual%20school/Information%20for%20Schools/EAL/Training%20courses%202018-19.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Virtual%20school/Information%20for%20Schools/EAL/Letter%20to%20headteachers%20re%20EAL%20and%20GRT%20Service%20July%202018.pdf
mailto:Rebecca.Swift@northyorks.gov.uk
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What’s On – for Children and Families in Scarborough over Summer  

Audience: All Scarborough & Filey school settings  

Please CLICK HERE to view the ‘What’s On Guide’ for Scarborough 
summer activities. It’s full of fun things to keep Children and Young People 
entertained whilst they’re on their summer break. Some activities need to 
be booked in advance so please read now to avoid disappointment!  
 

Cascade to:  

Parents, after school clubs, 
all staff, governors.  

For further information please see details provided within the newsletter or contact:   

pshubscarborough@northyorks.gov.uk  
 

If you have any queries regarding this weekly mailing please contact marion.sadler@northyorks.gov.uk.  

Previous issues can be found at: http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/red-bag   

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Attachments/Summer%202018%20Programme.pdf
mailto:pshubscarborough@northyorks.gov.uk
mailto:marion.sadler@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/red-bag

